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It is my pleasure to highly recommend Jordan Miller as a graphic designer.  I worked with him 

from March 2016 through April 2019.  

In my capacity as head of public relations for Saint Luke Productions, I worked with Jordan 

frequently.  We collaborated on a number of types of products, from newsletters, web design, 

audio CD’s, video editing, and more. I was always able to count on him to fulfill requests 

quickly and accurately, and to provide helpful suggestions along the way.  He kept his work very

well organized, so it was easy for him to locate images or video clips I needed for media 

requests. His knowledge of marketing and social media was also helpful to our team.  

I will miss Jordan’s intelligent and pleasant presence here at Saint Luke Productions. I wish him 

the best with whatever company is fortunate enough to find him.

Lisa Meany

Public Relations

  


